
 

 

Dinner / Reunion for retired members with over 25 years membership 
 
IFUT is holding a special Dinner and Reunion for retired members with over 25 years 
membership next July.  It is being organised to convey IFUT’s gratitude to those who 
have given loyal service over many years. 
 
We are directly inviting the relevant people to make contact on their availability to 
attend.  Once we have an accurate idea of the numbers involved we will arrange the 
precise details of date, time and format of the celebration.  
 
The staff and elected leadership of IFUT are extremely conscious of the loyal support 
of long-term members which has enabled us to grow and thrive as an organisation 
and to achieve many important successes and victories.   
 
We hope that our event will be a warm and enjoyable affair and also an excellent 
opportunity for many to meet up again with colleagues whom they might not have 
seen for years or even decades.  
 
Retired members with over 25 years’ service are asked to confirm their availability as 
follows: 
 
I (your name and address) will / will not be able to attend the IFUT celebration and 
reunion in July 2019.  
 
Reply may be by email to admin@ifut.ie or by post to:  IFUT, 11 Merrion Square, 
Dublin 2.  
 


